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19 October 2017:  
 
Dear Parish Clerk 
 
A120 Marks Farm to Marks Tey 
 
I am writing to provide you with details about maintenance work we will soon be 
carrying out on the A120 Marks Farm to Marks Tey on behalf of Highways England. 
This scheme forms part of a wider package of works to deliver essential maintenance 
and improvements on A12, A11, A14 and A120 in Essex and Suffolk. 
 
This work involves resurfacing, renewal of road markings and the replacement of 
road signage. 
 
We will start this work on 13 November and plan to be finished on 18 December.  
 
We will be working overnight: Monday - Wednesday 8pm- 6am. 

    Thursday 9pm- 6am 
And weekends:                       Friday 8pm to Monday 6am. 
 
Traffic restrictions  
 
To complete this work safely and minimise disruption to the travelling public there will 
be overnight carriageway closures in place on the A120 Marks Farm to Marks Tey. 
During this time a clearly signed diversion route will be in place via the A120 Panners 
Interchange towards the B1008/A131/A130 Junction, and then onto A1016/A130 
Roundabout to the A130 then to A12 Junction 19, back to A120 Junction 25 Marks 
Tey.  
 
Access to properties 
 
Only those needing access to properties or businesses within the closure extents that 
cannot access properties via an alternative route will be allowed access. All other 
drivers must use an alternative route. Gatemen will not permit access to people who 
want to travel through the closure area and out the other side. 
  
We apologise for the inconvenience but these works are essential. There are 
numerous operatives working at the closure points but please be patient. It is 
important that you wait for our escort to take you in/out of the closure and do 
not proceed alone. This procedure is to ensure both your safety and that of our 
workforce, and ignoring it will put all involved at risk. 
 
We have written to local residents to inform them of these maintenance works and 
we would be grateful if you would publicise the details to your parishioners through 
newsletters and other communications where appropriate.  
 
 



 
Find out more and contact us 
 
The information contained here is correct at the time of publishing. Our programme of 
works is weather dependant and subject to change. For the latest information please 
sign up to our weekly information bulletin by emailing Area6Comms@osborne.co.uk  
with ‘subscribe’ in the subject field. 
 
If you have any questions please do hesitate to contact us by emailing 
Area6Comms@osborne.co.uk or calling the Highways England Customer Contact 
Centre on 0300 123 5000. 
 
I would like to thank you for your patience while we deliver these essential works. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Steve Hollinworth 
Project Manager, Jacobs  
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